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April 10, 2017 

Mr. Yuri Turovsky, Plant Manager 
Liquid Environmental Solutions of Florida, LLC 
1640 Talleyrand Ave. 
Jacksonville, Florida  32206 
yuri.turovsky@liquidenviro.com 

Re: Liquid Environmental Solutions of Florida, LLC 
EPA/DEP ID: FLD 981 928 484  
Duval County – Hazardous Waste Program 

Dear Mr. Turovsky,: 

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection personnel issued a Compliance Assistance 
Offer letter to the above-referenced facility on March 6, 2017.  Based on the information 
provided March 3, 2017, the facility was determined to have returned to compliance with the 
Department’s hazardous waste rules and regulations.  No further action is required at this time.  

The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Homer Butler of the 
Northeast District Office at (904) 256-1531 or via e-mail at Homer.Butler@dep.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Kershner 
Environmental Manager 

cc:  Pamela.Fellabaum@dep.state.fl.us  
       Homer.Butler@dep.state.fl.us 
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